
‘Tis the season to be thankful for the Miracles….

December is a month filled with love, magic, giving, 
gathering, and bringing friends and family together.  I 
love the whole month – I love the music. I love the 
lights and the stores and the decorations.  I love the 
prospect of one day a year when most of the world is 
united in peace.

The greatest gift of all is the gift of miracles found in our 
Children’s Hospitals.  You are the miracle worker with your giving through 
the Daughters of the Nile Charitable Giving Programs so that the miracles 
continue month after month.  Children are healed thru the acts of kindness 
and medical miracles found in the fingertips of our doctors and care givers.  
Keep the miracles going thru increasing membership in our order – every 
day is membership day.  Invite those members you haven’t seen recently to 
our December gatherings and let them know how much they are missed.

No matter what your celebration may be for the month of December:  St. 
Nicholas Day, Hanukkah, Christmas, or Kwanzaa; have a December to 
Remember!   Membership and Miracles go hand in hand.

May you have a Joyous, Thankful, and Miraculous Holiday Season!
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